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Song Title
13 down clues contain a superfluous word which must be removed before 

solving. Either the first or the last letter of that word should be written above 
or under the answer, depending on which end touches the perimeter. Looking 

at the completed grid and additional inscription, what song have you 
illustrated?
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Across

1 Force to give evidence 
carrying most weight 
(7)

5 Photographer said to 
have continued 
dropping ice crystals 
(7)

9 Arbiter I see 
obscuring director-
general's source of 
power (5)

10 Day starting terribly 
badly, losing a new 
calligraphers' quality 
pen (4,5)

11 Northern town lets 
hens out (2,6)

12 Birdman to take 10% 
(5)

14 Shares out onions as 
silence falls (6)

15 Early-closing order at 
mine, being old and 
creaky (8)

18 Closing numbers 
include good devious 
manoeuvres (8)

20 American staff acquire 
hybrid retailer (6)

23 Managed to restrain 
party's dangerous 
element (5)

25 Slow down with 
engineers filling in 
sewer (4,4)

27 Drain colour from 
French island flower 
(5,4)

28 Turkey remains 
rubbish (5)

29 Country secure, 
holding information 
back (7)

30 Gold coin melted 
down by old womble 
(7)

Down

1 Film company 
originally financed 
using massive joint 
investment (4)

2 Hint at official role 
mostly changing in 
Olympic event (9)

3 Surveyor-General of 
India, the day before 
useless holiday (7)

4 Norwegian Wood's 
translator receives 
independent award (6)

5 Endless stress gone 
through after massage 
by Tina Turner? (8)

6 As an alternative, 
refuse collector finally 
to take part of satellite 
aerial (7)

7 Irish doctor behind 
banker's order (5)

8 Gathering in the 
centre, maybe having 
nasty dinner after 
wasting hours in 
terrible lunch (10)

13 Money for Holbein, 
say, to outline large 
French bird (4-6)

16 Picked picture 
featuring one taking a 
nap at job centre (9)

17 School prefect glad 
Romanov heir gets 
beaten up (4,4)

19 Origami traps English 
root (7)

21 Rahmat Ali omitting 
almost all complicated 
computer language (7)

22 Explore on north-
flowing river, stare at 
Belvedere (6)

24 European lawyer said 
to condescend (5)

26 State occasion 
honouring intelligence 
organisation's leaders 
(4)


